
Verlin Schoenfeld 
1998 Friend of Education 

 
Verlin Schoenfeld graduated from Beaver Dam High School in 1938. He continued his 
family’s tradition of farming and remained in the Beaver Dam community. He spent 
years in positions of leadership in rural affairs and was involved in many parish 
committees and youth programs. His longest commitment was with the Beaver Dam 
School Board. After election in 1962 he continued to serve on the board for over thirty 
years. That means he has attended over 1,000 school board meetings. Schoenfeld held 
every office and committee chairmanship and served as school board president for four 
terms. The nominator states, "He has left a legacy to our children and our community - a 
legacy of caring service."  
 


